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“Together We Achieve” 

 

We are 17 days away from the deadline for registration for the Fall 
Leadership Workshop on October 19.  Please see Ms. Stratton’s email 
regarding how to register, cost, time, etc.    Let us know if you have questions 
-  we are looking forward to having a great crowd this year. 

 

The registration to attend the NFLC in Providence is the day before our FLW – 
October 18th.   The national office will not accept late registrations.   Let Ms. 
Ayers know if you are thinking about going – or if you have questions.  The 
state team will be staying in the Hilton which is adjacent to the Providence 
Convention Center.   There are other hotels to choose from -  some less 
expensive, some more expensive, some with breakfast etc.  Details on the 
national website.  Bus information has been sent out. 

 

Attached is the September newsletter crafted by our State Officer Team.  
Please share it with your chapter members. 

 

Also attached is a recruitment brochure prepared by State Officers Annie 
Martino and Megan Ouellette.   Feel free to make as many copies as 
needed. 

 

 

 


